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OUR NEXT BUREAU MEETING 

Sunday, November 7, 2010 

The Midnight Mission 
Clothing Drive 

         

IMPORTANT! 
Start now to collect adult’s  

and children’s clothes.  
We will have trucks at the 

Pasadena Scottish Rite on that 
morning to collect them. 

 

Meet the 2010-11 
Grand Family! 

 

Congratulations are in order to several of 
our Los Angeles area Masons on their 
being elected and/or selected by our new 
Grand Master, Most Wor. Bill Bray, to be 
part of his Grand Officer Team for the 
Masonic Year 2010-2011.  We are pleased 
to recognize Brothers Lynn Wallingford 
(Thousand Oaks) as new AGL for Div. 5 
and Franklin Lee (Riverside) as new AGL 
for Div. 8;  Michael Stovall (Seal Beach) as 
Grand Marshal; Jeff Yates (Sunland) as 
Grand Sword Bearer; David Skipworth 
(Boron) as Sr. Grand Deacon, and David 
Smith (Simi Valley) as Jr. Grand Steward, 
along with continuing Brothers John 
Lowe, Senior Grand Warden; Glenn 
Woody, Grand Treasurer; Doug Eichen, 
AGL Div. 10; Jack Rose, AGL Div. 7; and 
Stephen Miller, Grand Organist.  And 
special congrats to our new Jr. Grand 
Warden, Brother John Cooper, a member 
of Culver City-Foshay Lodge 467, who 
now lives in Lincoln, CA near Sacramento. 

 
A Cool App! 

An App for your iPhone, iPad or iPod is 
available, providing the first mobile 
Masonic lodge locator software for over 
10,000 Lodges in the USA.  Also includes 
locations for Scottish Rite, York Rite and 
Shrine locations.  Free to California 
Masons through download via the iTunes 
App Store.  Look for Masonic Traveler 
software, load on your PC, connect to your 
device and install. 

New Masonic 
Services for 

Youth/Families 

 

A special exhibit and reception was held 
by our Masonic Homes during the Annual 
Communications in San Francisco, 
announcing and explaining their plans 
for the new Masonic Center for Youth 
and families.  It is an expansion of the 
Home’s commitment to serve children, 
with and without Masonic affiliation, 
throughout the state.  The Center is 
expected to open in late 2010.  Watch for 
further details about accessing these 
services, to be forthcoming shortly. 

 

Don’t Forget the 
Annual Shrine Halloween 

Youth Dance 
* * * Friday, October 22 * * *  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

It is wonderful to announce that, through 
the extraordinary fundraising efforts of 

our PGM Nagel’s lovely wife Kathy, some 
60 trees will now be planted in the new 

California Grove at the George 
Washington Masonic Memorial in 
Washington, D.C.  She created the 

Memorial Tree Program this past year, to 
help restore the Memorial grounds, and 

she has raised over $30,000 for this.  
Planting will start in December.  If you 

wish to participate, for $500 a tree will be 
planted with a granite marker designating 

the donor/honoree. 
 

Fraternal intercourse is alive and well in 
the San Fernando Valley!  Recently San 

Fernando Lodge 343 and Old West Lodge 
813 made a fraternal visit to Prince Hall 
Lillard G. Dandridge Lodge 99.  There 
were three sitting Masters in the East! 

 

 
 

THE 146TH 
GRAND MASTER OF 

MASONS IN CALIFORNIA 

⁫  ⁫   
We congratulate and offer our 
best wishes to our new Grand 
Master for a great year to  
come! 

 
Tickets are NOW ON SALE! 

for our 
Annual Breakfast  

honoring  
The Grand Master 

March 27, 2011 
The Hilton Hotel at 

Los Angeles Airport 
$125.00 per table  

Tables assigned in order of the 
receipt of reservations. Your 

check makes your reservation. 
Seating is limited to 600. 
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